INDUSTRY ADVISORY

Terminal-to-Network Interface Disclosure -- Category (a)

Sept. 14, 1999
No. TIA-1999-01
Subject:

Provincial E9-1-1 Service (P9-1-1) - TELUS (Alberta)

TELUS announces the planned introduction of a new Provincial 9-1-1 Service platform for the Province
of Alberta. The Company plans to replace the city-specific 9-1-1 systems over the next few years.

The Company's Provincial 9-1-1 (P9-1-1) Service delivers details regarding the origin of an emergency
call to the emergency reporting location. Details such as time and date, calling line number and street
address can be received from the network by the terminal equipment at the emergency bureau.

Compatibility Impact:

The interfaces are physically identical to those disclosed previously for P9-1-1 services in Stentor
Industry Advisory SIA-1f, "Provincial 9-1-1 Service (P9-1-1) - BC TEL, dated December 5, 1997.
However, some differences exist in the features and the range of interfaces offered.

Documentation:

The interface specifications are contained in TELUS Interface Document TID-01, Terminal-to-Network
Interfaces for Provincial E9-1-1 (P9-1-1) Service. The document can be downloaded from the web at
http://www.telus.com/disclosure.
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